
NGATIMOTI SCHOOL NEWSLETTER - WEEK 7 TERM 2 2018 

Wednesday 13 June – Raapa 13 Pipiri 

office@ngatimoti.school.nz   principal@ngatimoti.school.nz  

Tel: 03 526 8842     Text Absences: 027 526 8842 

Ngatimoti School Board of Trustees bank account 03 1354 0359568 00 

2018 TERM DATES 

TERM 2: Mon 30 April – Fri 6 July 

TERM 3: Mon 23 July – Fri 28 September 

TERM 4: Mon 15 October – Thurs 20 Dec 

150th celebration/reunion Saturday 20 Oct 

Ngatimoti Festival Sunday 21 October 

Labour Day Monday 22 October 

150th Anniversary of Ngatimoti School 

The Centenary Committee is organising a bus trip and 

official ceremonials including a photographic 

exhibition for Saturday 20 October.  If you have any 

ideas, photos, stories or want to volunteer your help 

on the day or beforehand let us know!  

What’s coming up? 

Week 7: Thursday 14 June, Indigo Room trip to Motueka 

Week 8:  Tuesday 19 June, Year 4-6 Interschool Gymnastics 

Wednesday 20 June, NZ Playhouse Performance of “Red Riding 

Robyn Hood” – 9am start.  All welcome.  Free for our students 

thanks to Festival funds. 

Wednesday 20 June, Year 7 & 8 Gymnastics (selected students) 

Wednesday 20 June, BoT meeting 6pm 

We are considering the possibility of a mid-winter swim for students 

Year 6 or above next week.  To be confirmed. 

CAMP DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:   

Room 3: Marahau 19-22 November 
Indigo Room: Marahau 12-16 November 
Room 5: Totaranui 3-7 December 
 

Tawn and Sultan weave and cut harakeke as part of the Indigo Room design challenge:  

To design a swing using harakeke rope to watch the Matariki stars in groups. 

Congratulations to Yuri who celebrates his 7th Birthday this week.  Best wishes also to Pedro 

and Madilyn who have both recently turned 5 years old. We hope you all had lots of fun! 

Welcome to Room 1 Pedro and Madi!  

NelsoMathix Competition  Tui, Isis, Tasmin and Jasmine will be representing us at Nelson College next Wednesday 

evening. This is a big competition and we are very proud to be able to enter a team. Keep calm, listen to each 

other and best of luck!  

NZEI Paid Union meeting  NEXT Thursday, 21 June, all of our teachers will be at a Paid Union meeting for the 

afternoon. School will be open, and our buses will run as usual, but we would appreciate anyone who is able to pick 

their child up at lunchtime to do so (please let us know!) Any children at school for the afternoon will be 

supervised. 

SCHOOL PHOTOS You should all have received your photo order envelopes.   

If not, please check your child’s school bag. Please return orders to school asap. 

PLEASE NOTE, YOU MUST LET US KNOW IF YOU WISH TO RECEIVE A FREE CLASS PHOTO THIS YEAR 

PLEASE DO NOT INCLUDE MONEY FOR A CLASS PHOTO IF YOU ORDER ONE.  

For example, if you order Value Pack 1 please just pay $13.  We are aware this is confusing but please read 

the order envelope carefully and remember we will pay for the class photo if you want one 

        Please call, email, text or tell Amanda office@ngatimoti.school.nz 0275268842 / 03 526 8842 

Only those who get back to us will receive a class photo free, thanks to Festival profits from last year. 
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                                                                                                       Our Inspiring Locals 

Last Thursday Room 3 and 5 visited some 

successful businesses within our community. 

In was very inspiring to hear and see how 

Coppins Para Sea Anchors, Abel Tasman Sea 

Shuttles and Sailing Adventures have all been 

innovative within their businesses. We think 

we are lucky to have such determined, 

successful and welcoming businesses within 

our community.  

To finish our day we visited our Community 

Library.                        By Ashton and Henry 

Nelson Tasman Inter-School Cross-Country 

Congratulations to our group of eight students 

who qualified for this event, to be held later 

on this month. 

Miniball Well done to our miniballers who scored 12 winning points against Mot South Marvels.  Good luck for your 

game against Mot South Stormers at 3.30pm next Mon 18 June.   

CALLING REGISTRATIONS FOR TERM 3 MINIBALL COMPETITION: TEAMS MUST BE REGISTERED BY WEEK 10 THIS 

TERM – PLEASE LET AMANDA KNOW IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN PLAYING OR FOR MORE DETAILS.  OPEN TO ALL 

STUDENTS AT A COST OF $15 PER PLAYER FOR THE TERM.   

B Grade Gymnastics Tuesday 19 June at the Rec Centre for all Year 4-6 students. We have been training for this 

all term, but might need to practise some routines like the individual floor at home. Please let us know if you are 

able to transport and/or help on this day too.  Thank you!  

NETBALL NEWS Well done to last week’s players of the day, who were Riley, Mila H and Nina. 

Ngatimoti Stars - Please meet on court 3 at 9.45 am READY to start. Please can parents help clear the court 
straight after the game ready for senior games to start on time. 
Ngatimoti Ferns - Please meet on court 1 at 8.30 am READY to warm up. Huge thanks to Esther who will be 

looking after the team this week. 
Ngatimoti Diamonds - Please meet at the courts at 12.30 pm READY to warm up. 
Isis and Samantha, you are both down to umpire at 11 am (be there ready 10 minutes beforehand). 
Subs - There are still some outstanding subs, please pay these ASAP.  Contact Lou 5268815 / 0210457798 

  

FRIDAY CAKES $1 Each Friday parents sell cakes for $1 each at lunchtime.    Students should still bring a healthy lunch 

but could also bring $1 to buy a cake if they wish.  Our lunch duty coordinator is Catherine (Beau, Louie & Chico’s mum) 

Please check the duty roster for your name and if you are unable to do your duty please either swap with another parent or call 

Catherine on 526 8891. Please send your child with their money in a named purse. Thank you parents, our cake sales raise 

approximately $500 per term!  

Friday 15 June Friday 22 June Friday 29 June Friday 6 July 

John H (Nikau & Pipiri) 

Brent (Mikayla & Stella) 

Wendy (Sam M) 

Helena (Joe) 

Luke (Ada, Sanne, Gabriel) 

Georgie (Cayla) 

Leonie (Mannix) 

Tracey (Denys) 

 

 

 

 

VOLLEYBALL AT MOTUEKA HIGH SCHOOL Wednesdays after school to start in Term 3 on 1 Aug.  

 Open to Years 3-8, mixed age teams accepted.  $20 per player for the term.  More details from the school office or 

contact Allan Brodie 0274857336 

QUIZ NIGHT TIME AGAIN!  Hosted by Glenn - THIS FRIDAY 15TH JUNE 7pm 
Teams of 4-6 $2 per person (payable as a team) Book your table:  526 8598 or  

dunbarestates@xtra.co.nz 
Food and Refreshments available for purchase.  

Kids welcome!  PRIZE: $50 Bar Tab for the winning team! 

 

Don't stop when you're 

tired, stop when you are 

finished!   

 

Room 5 explore innovation at Abel Tasman Sea Shuttles 
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